
YOU WILL REMAIN ANONYMOUS

Pierce County Sheriff’s detectives need your help to identify the suspects responsible for an armed robbery.

On Aug. 10, 2024, at 3:15 a.m., the pictured suspects entered Chevron, located at 11215 Canyon Rd E, with
guns drawn and ordered the clerk to open the registers. They pointed their guns at both clerks and took cash

from the register before fleeing in a vehicle, which appears to be a Kia SUV.

The suspects were described as juveniles.
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Rewards are made possible thanks to
generous donations from local businesses
and residents. Please scan the QR code to

donate today.

REWARDREWARD
UP TO $1,000

For information that leads to arrest and charges filed
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